
Lethbridge School Division is offering a pilot program at two
elementary schools for the 2024-2025 school year pending

sufficient enrollment. If you have a child attending Nicholas
Sheran School or Senator Buchanan School for kindergarten

beginning September 2024, you are eligible to apply.

Our KinderCare Program is an optional program offered in addition to
kindergarten that allows for all day programming. Early learning staff will

engage children in purposeful play-based activities designed to encourage
exploration, foster creativity, problem solving skills and language

expression to support future learning and well being. 

K I N D E R C A R E  

P R O G R A M  

https://forms.office.com/r/Qk3k5qzrCe
https://lethsd51-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/rochelle_neville_lethsd_ab_ca1/EQponIroxMlAk4GMsQfUCxUBcnnXEG6ntQQXX9z7tWd-Jg?e=z4LR4L

